
Dear parents and students, 
  
The final progress report of your child will be given to your child for taking home during this weekend 
(December 14) classes. Please help us to take a look with your child and let us know if we can be of any 
help on this matter. This weekend will be final days for our Fall 2019 semester and the classes will be 
given normally. 
  

Advance Academy congratulates many of our students on their outstanding performance in the 
2019 SAT/ACT tests and college applications! Some of them have already been accepted by the 
Ivy League schools in the Early Decision/Action phase. 
  
I wish your child will return to our Spring Semester 2020 classes to continue the momentum of good 
progress. 
  
The registration for the Spring 2020 Semester which will start on January 11, 2020 is open online and 
every day 7 days a week from 11:30am to 6:0pm at our corporate office. 
  
Thank you for choosing the Advance Academy. I am looking forward to seeing you all in the January of 
2020. 
  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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